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Brother Members,

We have come to the end of our Holy Month at the organization. During the month 
we celebrated St. Patrick’s Day on what turned out to be a beautiful Sunday. 
The club was filled with members, family, and friends to celebrate the day. Live 
entertainment, corned beef platters, plenty of beverages, and the annual building 
fund raffle all contributed to an amazing day. My thanks to all who helped in the 
kitchen, our bartenders, those that set-up and cleaned-up, and Jim Hartwyk, for 
all his hard work with the building fund.

Rounding out the month we saw another outstanding children’s egg hunt and 
breakfast with our favorite Easter Bunny. The hall was full of little ones and their 
baskets of collected eggs. Sue Pelyak does such a great job every year, and I 
believe every year the attendance seems to grow. Thanks Sue and all those who 
contributed to help things run smoothly. Our month ended on a grand evening 
at Battleground Country Club as we held our annual Dinner Dance and Officer 
Installation.  This event also recognizes our Irishman of the Year, Tom McCarthy, 
with his family and friends in attendance. The night had us entertained by Eamonn 
and Ryan’s Express playing great all-time hits as well as some of our favorite Irish 
tunes. The food at the cocktail hour and the main course were fabulous, and 
many danced the night away.

As spring has now fallen upon us we start to fill in some upcoming entertainment 
to take us to summer. Some of the upcoming events will include Pub Night, 
Derby Day, Mother’s Day Pancake Breakfast, and 60’s Night. Be sure to look 
inside for more information on these great social events. We also encourage new 
entertainment that our membership can enjoy. So please share some ideas and 
maybe take on an event.

The club will be looking to add a few more work parties as we grow closer to our 
60th Anniversary picnic celebration. We will look at making our club look grand 
inside and outside. Please look for information and when possible, come down 
and lend a hand.
In closing, let us not forget this is The Order of the Friendly Sons of the Shillelagh. 
An Irish American brotherhood of members who share not only their heritage but 
their friendship and comradery. We also extend these to our family and friends, 
so I ask that we remind ourselves of our privilege as members. Let’s respect our 
organization, our fellow brothers, family, and friends with our actions that reflect 
the true meaning of our special Shillelagh brotherhood.

Sláinte,
Sully
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Why is this section taking up space in the April newsletter? Because the club treasurer is being kept busy 

collecting dues. We depend on dues for much of what we do here and if you haven’t paid yet then we’re 
missing your contribution to that effort. They were due on February 29. This is the April newsletter. Please 

pay your dues. Annual membership is $100; however, active members who turn 65 years of age by 

December 31 of the previous year and have been a member in good standing for 10 continuous years, are 

eligible for the senior membership rate of $25 annually.

PLEASE PAY YOUR DUES AS SOON AS POSSIBLE
REMEMBER YOU CAN PAY YOUR DUES THROUGH VENMO@OBFSOS

For compliments regarding the April issue of Shenanigans, please contact Dave Cummins 

For complaints regarding the April issue of Shenanigans, please contact Marty. 

For hall rentals contact Banquet Manager Jim McGeehan- 908-568-6580 

 
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Thursday April 11, 7:30PM 
General Meeting

Saturday April 13, 9:00am
Monthly Work Party

Saturday April 13 
FSOS Pipes & Drums Pub Night 

Sunday, April 28
Ladies Luncheon

Tuesday, April 30 
Scholarship Application Deadline

Saturday, May 4
Kentucky Derby Day

Sunday, May 12
Mother’s Day Pancake Breakfast

Saturday, May 18
60’s Night

Saturday, June 1
FSOS Pig Roast

Sunday, June 9
Monmouth Irish Festival

YOUR DUES... They’re OVERDUE. 



   



MEMBERSHIP & ANNIVERSARIES As of lasT MonTh’s MeeTing 
 

Membership Committee: Joe Murray, Bill Schneider & Tom Jennings
The following readings were held at the March meeting: 

Status Candidate Sponsor
New Members:  Patrick Corcoran Corey Wilson 

   Scott R. Kruysman Dennis Kilduff 
     

2nd Reading & Vote:  Jordan Fetterman Dennis Kilduff 
   Ryan Fetterman Dennis Kilduff 
     

Rirst Reading:  Bernard O'Connell Dylan Massih 
   John Doherty Joe Mulvanerton Jr. 
   Keith Rost Robert Hutcheson 
    Greg Gillman Tom Jennings 

                                   

Building fund organizer, Jim 

Hartwyk has again done a stellar job with the 

annual raffle and made a few folks very 

happy. Though not the winner, Tom 

McCarthy should really consider playing 

Powerball, a lot, this year. Irishman of the 

Year, Parade Adjutant and now placing 

second in the raffle… it’s your year Tom. 

Congratulations to Tom and all our winners.

A special thank you to the unsung heroes in all this. The folks who got those tickets out there. 

Pipes and Drums in Ireland. 

 
Guess where the Pipes and Drums were 

on St. Patrick’s Day. Having a pint 
outside Sean Collins & Sons Bar in 

Adare, Co. Limerick.

Seen here, they are clearly struggling 

with the jetlag. Poor guys are forcing 

down one crrrreeeaaamy pint after 

another just to get the vitamins and 

minerals needed to sustain them.

No wonder they took 1st Place in the 

Limerick International Band 

2024 Building fund Prize Winners 
Prize # Points Ticket # Name  Seller 

1 10,000 52 Padraig Curran Joe Mulvanerton 
2 3,000 252 Tom McCarthy Committee 
3 1,000 556 Al Rispolli Dennis Sullivan 
4 500 438 Craig Bonetti Dennis Sullivan 
5 300 532 Jerry Taylor Joe Mulvanerton 
6 150 247 Chuck Schlueter Committee 
7 50 228 Joe Jelonek Committee 

Anniversaries 
 

Congratulations to all our members 
celebrating an anniversary 

 

20 Years 
Jim Feaster                     Jeff Schuld 

45 Years 
Bobby Coyle 

Competition.



         
                         
 
 

SHENANIGANS IN SIOL EÁLIAGH LAND 

❖ Congratulations to Bobby Coyle on his 45th anniversary. Yeah… that’s a big deal. Bobby is a 
former president, lifetime supporter of the club and a great guy. Don’t forget to congratulate 
Bobby, Jim and Jeff when you see them.  

 
❖ We have new advertisers. Please check out the last 2 pages & support all these fine 

businesses.  
 
❖ Please note that the new website is up and running, you can find it at It will be 

changing over the coming months so stay tuned.  
 
❖ The Pipe Band is looking for new members and they will provide instruction. Please contact 

John Hatton or any member of the band if you or any family members are interested in joining 
the band. 

 
❖ Remember, it’s your club, so, attend the meetings. As a reminder, monthly meetings are closed to all 

non-members. 
 
❖ Big bucks going into the tap room register. We had a $4 overpay this past month. 
 
❖ Special thanks to Marty Cameron. He turned over a trove of information on the process of 

getting the newsletter out. Could not have done this without him.  
 



   Annual Easter Egg Hunt 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMITTEES 
The Repast Committee: We need your help. if you or a spouse are available to provide several hours to work on a 

Repast luncheon for a deceased member, please contact Jim Hartwyk; 

Dinner Dance Committee: Annual Dinner Dance and Officer Installation at Battleground Country Club 

iT’s The liTTle THINGS 

❖ Thank you to Shannon Mrvicin who fixed doors around the club. I know what you’re thinkin’, how are we 
going to wake up if the doors aren’t banging around here anymore?! I had the same thought. 

 
❖ Lights in parking lot have been fixed… thank you to Bruce and Debbie Walker 
 
❖ New sinks in the ladies’ room. As my Mom would say, “Well that’s nice”. 
 
❖ New tents and Kegerators are on the way. Stay tuned for more information about Guinness Camp 

Night. 

He’s a real keeper.

friends… 
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GOOD 
❖ Thank you to the members who helped at last month’s work party. Special thanks to those who helped with 

the clean up after Parade Day and St. Patrick’s Day.  
❖ She-ladies, you know who you are. This Club could not function without all the hours you volunteer here. The 

members know and appreciate all the work you do here. We are forever grateful to you. Thank You. 
❖ REMINDER: We are working to update and maintain a clean membership roster, please let any officer know 

of any changes of address, email or phone numbers.  
 

 

AD Book Winner – # 26 Kenny Shanley 
FILFC: Joe Mulvanerton Jr…. aka Hunger’s Mother. 

 

WELFARE      
❖ Members and family who need our prayers: Missy O’Kane, Joe Brady, Jack Kernochan, Jerry Kennedy, 

Dennis Pinkiewicz, Bob Quinn Sr., Ben McLaughlin, Patricia Murtha, Ginny Romeo (Sean Flaherty & Adam 
Borre’s mother in-law), Mary Cotter, Tommy Howe, Christine Doyle and all our members and their families 
who are quietly attending to their own on-going health issues. 

❖ Matt Sharin former president of the FSOS Jersey Shore passed away suddenly on March 13. Please keep is 
family in your prayers. 

❖ Remember our FSOS members who have family in the Armed Forces, as well as all U.S. troops stationed 
around the globe, and our Disabled American Veterans, Wounded Warriors, and Veterans. 

❖ Visit our Memorial Monument to remember our deceased members. 
 

 
 
 
 

A Word on Our Sponsors 
 

Advertisers support our club, so please support our advertisers. And don’t forget to mention where you saw their Ad 
while you’re there. To place an Ad in our newsletter please e-mail FsosobCorrSec1@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

     If you have news to share, we have ways you can share it.    Phone Jim Hartwyk (908-307-7423).  

   Send an  e-mail to Dave Cummins ( FsosobCorrSec1@gmail.com) or  reach out to  any  eBoard officer.     
   If a member is in the hospital, please provide the member’s   name, details of their issue, hospital, room and phone. 

Advertisers support our club, so please support our advertisers. And don’t forget to mention where you saw their Ad 
while you’re there. To place an Ad in our newsletter please e-mail FsosCorrSec1@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Certified Public Accountant
Michael A. Falzone

•  Tax Planning and Preparation 
Services

•  Business and Personal 
Financial Planning

•  Comprehensive Accounting390-7505 Old Bridge, NJ

ANTONIO & FLYNN
ATTORNEYS AT LAW

PO 515, Old Bridge, NJ 08857

732-679-1221
This is Bill Flynn…Our Attorney Member

If You Need Expert Advice Call Bill

Accidents  
(Auto, Falldown, Etc.)

Adoption

Divorce and Family Law

DWI and other Municipal Court

Name Change

Real Estate Transactions

Wills and Probate

Worker’s Compensation

When you are ready to buy a home,
I am ready to help. 

Shane Connor  |  Loan Consultant, NMLS 643632
P: 732-740-5372  |  F: 855-288-9486
343 Thornall Street, Suite 550  |  Edison, NJ 08837
Shane.Connor@CaliberHomeLoans.com  |  www.caliberhomeloans.com/sconnor

Caliber Home Loans, Inc., 3701 Regent Boulevard, Irving, TX 75063 NMLS ID #15622 (www.nmlsconsumeraccess.
org). 1-800-401-6587. Copyright ©2016. All Rights Reserved. Licensed mortgage banker n.s.--N.J. Department of 
Banking. (0739_NJ)

FREE INITIAL CONSULTATION FOR MEMBERS  
AND THEIR IMMEDIATE FAMILY

Paul Pscolka     732-485-6480   
www.ivymasters.com
www.facebook.com/PaulIvyMasters

1993 Graduate Madison Central High School   B.A. M.S. Ed. University of Pennsylvania
SAT and ACT Specialist - Individual and Group, In-person and Virtual Instruction Available

THE FITZGERALD SCHOOL OF IRISH DANCE
CATHLEEN DOWER

908-331-1505 FitzSchoolofID@gmail.com
fitzgeraldsirishdance.com

Bus./Permit #34EI01820500

CARY WINDISCH ELECTRICAL CONTRACTOR, LLC

732-491-3685 carywelectric@aol.com

126 Windingwood Dr. Apt 6A, Sayreville, NJ 08872

Cary Windisch - Residential/Commercial Electrician/owner

P. O’Brien Electric, LLC
Patrick O’Brien 
New Brunswick, NJ

License #14145 • Insured • Residential • Commercial • Industrial

Cell: (732) 718-0350
Email: pobrienelectric@aol.com

TALBOT INSURANCE AGENCY

Club’s Agent over 25 years

974 Englishtown Rd • Old Bridge, NJ 08857
Cell: 732-245-1559    E-mail: mcameron135@hotmail.com

Marty Cameron 
Account Executive

Phone: 732-416-0070   Fax: 732-416-0530

Bill Garrity

 The Old Bridge Food Bank – A Food Drive was held at the club on October 3, 2020 in conjunction with the Old Bridge 
Cub Scouts and the First Presbyterian Church.  Please continue to donate to your local food bank if you are able; they 
need it now more than ever. The Old Bridge food bank has a collection bin outside on Tuesday and Wednesday from 
10:00 AM to noon, so you can donate contact free. Please bring a donation of non-perishable canned food such 
as stews, Italian foods, tuna fish, alike. Peanut butter is always welcome. Toiletry items are also desired 
which include soap, shampoo, deodorant, etc., etc., etc. for the Old Bridge Food Bank. Inform Don Bruchez of 
other local Food Banks that may need the above items. 

 REMINDER: We are working to update and maintain a clean membership roster, please send any changes of 
address, changes of email or changes of telephone numbers to Gene O’Donnell at : gino0866@aol.com 

 
AD BOOK for August –  # 293 Owen Henry 
FILFC: Tom Jennings continues his streak!!!!! 

WELFARE 
 

 Sadly, club member Kyle Taylor lost his dad Brian. Please keep the Taylor family in your thoughts and 
prayers.  

 Members who need our prayers: Tom Howe, Kevin Morgan, Dan Marr, Bob Quinn Sr.; Tom Collern; Pat 
Carragher Sr.; Frank Doyle; Dave Furey; Matt Hopman; Ben McLaughlin; Bud Murphy; Patricia Murtha; Dan 
O’Malley; Smitty Tolan, John Callahan, and other members, or their families who are quietly attending to their 
own on-going health issues; 

 Remember our FSOS members who have family in the Armed Forces, as well as all U.S. troops stationed 
around the Globe; and our Disabled American Veterans, Wounded Warriors, and Veterans; 

 Visit our Memorial Monument to remember our deceased members. 
 

KEEP THE SHILLELAGH GREAT!! 
 

 
AN AD IS A TERRIBLE THING TO WASTE! 

 
Please patronize the Advertisers in our Newsletter; AND don’t forget to mention where you saw their AD. 

To place an AD in our newsletter, call 732-251-9840 and leave a message, or e-mail news@fsos.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


